SCHOOL OF OPEN LEARNING (CAMPUS OF OPEN LEARNING)
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI: DELHI

29.8.2014

NOTICE

All concerned may please note that the Post-graduate Admission at
School of Open Learning, University of Delhi will also be held on Saturday
the 30" August, 2014 and Sunday, the 31* August, 2014 to facilitate
students to submit fees and complete admission related formalities.

During these days Students may submit their fees in cash.

No admissions under whatsoever circumstances shall be made beyond

31 August 2014.
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